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Greetings,        January 2015 

Hadn’t realized just how busy this month had been until I started looking back at the calendar. 

New year’s eve was spent with the children watching a movie and playing cards. Because of the 

large amount of funds received from the grocery store, we had a very nice New Year’s day 

feast. There was plenty of funds left over to cover most of the school supplies as well. The first 

day of school went well for all concerned and Anna had a good first day as a new high schooler. 

She was even selected as the leader of her class. Piet was selected at the end of last year to be 

one of the 7th grade leaders as well. He’s just come back from a 3 day leadership camp. He was 

very tired, but said he had a great time. A ceremony will be held next week where the leaders 

will be given their red leadership jackets.  The school has already had it’s first sports day, and 

The Fold kids came home with lots of medals. 

 

The Hayes family returned to The Fold safely, but totally exhausted. They made a lot of new 

contacts and friends. This was their first 

furlough and they experienced first-hand 

just how busy furlough can be. They’re 

now ready for a vacation, but will have to 

wait for the Prince’s to return from one.  

With no days off since the Hayes family 

left, they’re ready for a vacation 

themselves.  In the meantime, the 

Hayes’ returned to an addition added to 

their living quarters. Much of the work 

was completed during their absence, but they’ve been finishing up the painting and getting 

settled into the additional square footage. 

 

 



 

 

Birthdays this month were Maria turning 10 and Tebogo (Zuma) turning 7. 

 

Our end of year fund balances allowed us to purchase two 12 meter shipping containers. We 

have been desperate for storage. Our intention is to put a roof over the two so we will have 

additional storage in between or a working space for the guys. We’ll have to wait for the roof 

until funds are available. We also had the funds to finally get a roof over last year’s generator 

and the additional space of a carport to protect our vehicles. 

 

On a personal note, Paul and Micky celebrated their 10th wedding anniversary. My, how time 

flies. 

Prayer requests:  Teyani’s eye lesion. Short and long term volunteers.  Additional missionaries 
to meet current needs at The Fold, especially teachers. Pray for Piet to fulfill his leadership role 
well. Botzum’s future with The Fold. 
 
Praises:  Safe travels and return of the Hayes family. The local interests in The Fold continue to 
increase.  Approval from the social welfare system.  Paul and Micky’s 10th wedding anniversary. 

  

God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 


